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Ebron, Eugene

From: T Oganessian <coreof9@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2019 9:52 AM

To: marijuanaregulations

Subject: Re: City of Pasadena Cannabis Application Results

CAUTION: CAUTION: CAUTION: CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. 
------------------------  

Hello, 
 
How do i see my results? my score?  
 
Thank You 
Tigran 
 
On Thu, Jun 6, 2019 at 7:11 AM marijuanaregulations <marijuanaregulations@cityofpasadena.net> wrote: 

Dear Applicant: 

Thank you for your interest in obtaining a commercial cannabis permit in the City of Pasadena. This email is in 
reference to the selection of the top-scoring applicants for the retailer permit category.  

Based on completion of the review and scoring of your commercial cannabis application, we regret to inform 
you that your application was not a top-scoring application. The top-scoring applicants for the retailer category 
have been announced and those applicants have been notified to move forward with obtaining City permits. A 
press release identifying those applicants and their scores is attached.  

The complete list of all retail applicants and their scores, which will be maintained by the City for a period of 12 
months and may be used to identify potential future operators, can be found at can be found at
https://ww5.cityofpasadena.net/planning/marijuana-regulations/. 

We thank you for your time and interest in applying for a commercial cannabis permit in the City of Pasadena.  

 


